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11th April 2018 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you for all of the miniature gardens that have made their 
way into school so far; they look absolutely fantastic and it is clear how much effort has gone 
into creating them. You still have until next Friday morning (20th April) to get them to school 
so please keep them coming in.  
 
We will be judging the gardens in a number of categories and you can come and look at the 
gardens after school next Friday (20th April) to see all of the hard work that our children (and 
yourselves) have put in to this homework project. 
 
Thanks again for your support, 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr J. Horsley 
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